
12/23/2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We had a great time with the children for our third week of Holidays topic as   we celebrated Hanukkah 

with songs, music and stories.  

During Circle Time, we sang "I Have a Little Dreidel" and listened to "Hanukkah o Hanukkah" and also to 

Yiddish music. 

 

For art, the children made a menorah using a stencil and painting in white using a sponge. They also 

painted a construction paper in blue to make a Star of David. 

 

During story time we read books about the story of Hanukkah, The Great Hanukkah Party and  “I Have a 

Little Dreidel”. 

Our Music class was great; Ms. Clarice brought tambourines and sang Christmas songs. 

 

We are approaching the end of the year, meaning that most of our children have been with us for more 

than 3 months and it is incredible to see all the progress they have made. Language is emerging, 

friendship and bonding are forming, gross and fine motor are developing, independence is acquiring and 

some mischief is happening!! 

Your children are lovely and each of them are unique. In another word, we are very fond of them. We 

hope you like the Christmas Card they especially made for you.  

 

We are grateful and happy for the upcoming winter break but we will surely miss our little munchkins. 

We wish you a Merry Christmas, and a Happy New Year!. We hope you will have a great time with your 

family. 

 

Thank you for your gifts, good wishes and kind words! We appreciate them so much! 

 

Have a lovely weekend and Happy Holidays! 

 

Mrs. Murielle, Ms. Lauren & Ms. Shayla 


